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01/03/2022  12:18:552022/0216/P OBJ Patrick Meier This application should be refused.

The justification for cooling based on the inability to open windows because of noise etc is quite ridiculous. 

This is a quiet road, with some traffic at the front and quiet gardens at the back. Ventilation should be through 

opening windows rather than installing unneccessary air conditioning which is environmentally unfriendly and 

will cause noise to neighbours
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